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No. 431, S.] 	 [Published May 27, 1909. 

CHAPTER 201. 
AN ACT to amend section 3021 of the statutes, relating to con- 

tribution when lands of several are sold. 

The people of the state of Wisconsin, represented in senate and 
assembly, do enact as follows: 

SECTION 1. Section 3021 of the statutes is amended to read: 
Section 3021. When lands and tenements in the hands of 

several persons shall be liable to satisfy any final judgment and 
the whole of such judgment or more than a due proportion 
thereof shall be paid by one of such persons or shall be levied 
upon the lands of any one or more of such persons, the persons 
so aggrieved or their personal representatives may compel a 
just and equal contribution by all the persons whose lands and 
tenements ought to contribute to the satisfaction of such judg-
ment. 

Approved May 26, 1909. 

No. 747, A.] 	 [Published May 27, 1909. 

CHAPTER 202. 
AN ACT to amend sections 4600 and 4601 of the statutes, relat-

ing to foods and drugs and to prevent the adulteration thereof, 
and provid:ng a penalty therefor. 

The people of the state of Wisconsin, represented in senate and 
assembly, do enact as follows: 

SECTION 1.. Section 4600 and section 4601 of the statutes are 
amended to read: Section 4600. Any person who shall, by 
himself, his servant or agent, or as the servant or agent of any 
other person, sell, exchange, deliver or have in his possession, 
with intent to sell, exchange, offer for sale or exchange any drug 
or article of food which is adulterated, cr any candy containing 
intoxicating liquor, shall be fined not less than twenty-five dol-
lars, nor more than one hundred dollars, or be imprisoned in the 
county jail not less than thirty days nor more than four months. 
The term "drug." as used in this section. shall include all med-
icines for internal or external use, antiseptics, disinfectants and 
cosmetics. The term "food." as used herein shall include all 
articles used for food or drink or condiment by man, whether 
simple, mixed or compound, and all articles used or intended for 


